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On  1  March  2022,  Internal
Security  Agency  officers  held  a
meeting  with  the  Management
Staff  and  Rector’s
Represenatative  for  Scientific
Circles  of  the  Stanisław  Staszic
AGH  University  of  Science  and
Technology in Kraków.
The meeting  was  one  of  the  subsequent  initiatives
taken  between  Internal  Security  Agency  and  AGH
University as part of the research and development
cooperation  agreement  signed  between  the
institutions in 2020. The subject of the talks was to
develop organisational solutions in order to promote at
the  University  the  subject  of  the  role  of  Internal
Security Agency in the system of internal security of
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Poland and issues related to anti-terrorist prevention.
In this context, an important element is the need to
implement  issues  related  to  proper  principles  of
conduct in the event of an incident of a terrorist nature
into  the  curriculum  of  AGH  students.  During  the
meeting a number of questions were answered which
arose both in the context of Internal Security Agency
activities  and  threats  related  to  terrorism  on  the
territory of Poland.
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